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	In September we had an excellent learning residential in Glasgow. We visited the Kelvingrove Museum, the Science Centre and the Riverside Museum.

We had a lot of fun in each museum and learned many interesting facts to bring back to school.

It was a great experience staying away from home for 2 nights and learning how to be independent and organised for each activity.

The hostel was great and we enjoyed each other’s company, playing games and watching a DVD in the evenings.
	
	We have been learning how to say classroom objects in French this term, as well as some rooms around the school. This photo is us holding up our ‘cahiers’ during a song! Every morning we practise saying how we are feeling.
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